
 

 

 

 

DECLARATION OF INSUFFICIENCY OF PETITION 

Petition to “address the ongoing feral rabbit issue in the Swanavon area” 
 

I, Shane Bourke, City Manager for the City of Grande Prairie, in the Province of Alberta, do 
solemnly declare that pursuant to the provisions of Section 226 of the Municipal Government 
Act, Chapter M-26, RSA 2000, the Council of the City of Grande Prairie received an insufficient 
petition to “address the ongoing feral rabbit issue in the Swanavon area” (the “Petition”) on 
June 2, 2025. The Petition is declared to be insufficient on the basis that an insufficient number 
of persons signed the Petition as compared with the number of qualified petitioners who would 
have been required to sign the Petition in order to make the Petition sufficient, as per the 
requirements of the Municipal Government Act. 

 

 

 

          June 26, 2025   
Shane Bourke, City Manager      Date 


